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Question (Ref P16/12)

The Community Governance Review report at para 8.17 states that “The Working 
Group were mindful that the Hampton Park area was designated as part of the urban 
extension of Salisbury within the Core Strategy but understood that there were no 
further allocations within the Parish of Laverstock and Ford Council.

Were the Working Group not aware that Longhedge, although also considered to be 
part of the housing for the Salisbury settlement area, is a strategic allocation within 
the current boundaries of Laverstock & Ford parish council?


